
                             WALTER BURLEY GRIFFIN SOCIETY OF AMERICA 

TWENTY-THIRD ANNUAL MEETING & TOURS 

LAKE GENEVA, WI   SEPTEMBER 14, 2024 

REGISTRATION FORM 

 

 

 NOTE: THE LAKE GENEVA COUNTRY CLUB HAS A DRESS CODE. NO BLUE  

 JEANS OR TEE SHIRTS ARE PERMITED. 

 
 
NAME (S) _________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

ADDRESS (City/State/Zip) ___________________________________________________________________ 

 
PHONE ______________________________ E-MAIL ____________________________________________ 

 

 
 

FEES: $25 PER PERSON ANNUAL SOCIETY MEMBERSHIP ($20 for seniors) 

 

 $40 PER PERSON FOR MEETING REGISTRATION 

  

$24 PER PERSON FOR LUNCH: _____Turkey Club 

(sandwich, chips, fruit, cookie, soda) _____Ham and Cheese 

     _____Roast Beef 

     _____Veggie Wrap 

 
MAIL TO:   WALTER BURLEY GRIFFIN SOCIETY 
  1152 CENTER DRIVE   

  ST. LOUIS, MO 63117  TOTAL PAYMENT: _______________    

(cut here) 

 

TWENTY-THIRD ANNUAL MEETING  

We are pleased to announce that the 23rd Annual Meeting of the Walter Burley Griffin Society of America will 

be held on Saturday, 14 September, investigating the architecture around the picturesque summer retreats of 

Geneva Lake and Delavan Lake in southern Wisconsin. The Saturday morning session and lunch will take place 

at the Lake Geneva Country Club, on the south shore of Geneva Lake at W3398 S. Lakeshore Drive, Lake 

Geneva. Designed by Spencer & Powers in 1915, the concrete-block clubhouse remains much as it was 

constructed, magnificently sited. There is plenty of parking on the grounds. As usual, the meeting will begin at 

9:00am. Lecture topics include the organic architecture of John Randal McDonald of Racine, by Dave Erickson; 

a recently restored Wright System-Built house in Shorewood, Wisconsin, by Nicholas Hayes; and the Summer 

Houses of the Prairie School, by Paul Kruty.  

 

At the conclusion of the lectures, lunch will be served at the clubhouse. Following visits to several sites around 

Geneva and Delavan lakes, including Spencer & Powers’ Horticultural Hall and Henry Ives Cobb’s Yerkes 

Observatory, we will end at Frank Lloyd Wright’s spectacular Jones estate, “Penwern,” at 3335 South Shore 

Drive, Lake Delavan, an ensemble of structures from 1900 to 1903. There will be a reception with light 

refreshments. The day will end at approximately 5:00pm.  

 

For those of you who are staying overnight, if you haven’t done so already, we recommend booking 

accommodations as soon as possible. And, of course, check the Griffin website for updates. 

 

Please complete the enclosed registration form for the meeting (and renew your membership if it has lapsed). 

Hope to see you all there! 


